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November 10, 2009 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject: FCC Class II Permissive Change Request of FCC ID: J9CGSSDVM.   

 

This letter is a request that Qualcomm submit a Class 2 Permissive Change Request to 

the FCC for the GSP-1720, for implementation of the GSP-1720 into the Second Wind 

Nomad 2 product.  The level of spurious emissions, while compliant with the standard, 

are sufficiently different from the original filing that a Class 2 Permissive Change is 

required by the FCC. 

This request is being sent by Qualcomm on behalf of Second Wind, Inc.. Second Wind, 

Inc. is a product developer using the GSP-1720 made by Qualcomm, and Bay Area 

Compliance Laboratories (BACL) is being used to obtain FCC Part 25 certifications.  

 

It is our understanding that NDA’s are already in place between Qualcomm and BACL.  

Please establish direct communication with the following point of contact at BACL for 

the purpose of providing the requested documents at your earliest convenience 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 
Paul Jayne  Sr. EMC Engineer 

Qualcomm Incorporated 

5775 Morehouse Dr. 

San Diego, CA 92121 

858-651-1758 pjayne@qualcomm.com 

 

 


